CITY OF NORTH

idgeville

FOR IMMEDIATE PRESS RELEASE

Date: March 16, 2023

Contact: Kevin Fougerousse, Parks and Recreation Director
Phone: (440) 353-0825

Fax: (440) 353-0845

The North Ridgeville Parks and Recreation Commission will be hosting a work session
on Wednesday, March 22 at 6:00p.m. in the Safetyville Building located in South
Central Park (35753 Bainbridge Road).

A presentation will be provided by the Veterans Memorial of North Ridgeville Board

regarding design and estimated budget for the Memorial being installed on park land
adjacent to South Central Park.
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